From: - |

Sent: 30 November 2019 16:15
To: Planning

Subject: 18a Frognal gardens.NW3
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Ref. 2019/5348/P. Planning application

Dear Sirs,

As regular visitors and walkers to this area we wish to comment on the above plan which has come to our notice.
Whilst aesthetically very unusual in it's design ,quite standout in green frontage would be out of place in a road filled
with largely red brick Victorian and other buildings .The digging of a basement could cause subsidence to adjoining
buildings in such a hillside. The disruption on this road used as a rat run during rush hours too ,for such a long period
of construction ,would be considerable. We trust you will consider all the points. Thanking you.

Sent from my iPad



